CNY Donation to Sg. Buloh Leprosy Centre

In conjunction with the Chinese New Year celebration, a team of staff volunteers made a
goodwill visit to the Sungai Buloh Leprosy Centre on 10 January 2023 and brought cheer to
some 100 inmates from all races at the centre.

The team shared a light moment with the inmates before handing over a RM5,000 cash
cheque and some groceries to Mr. Tan Hing, the chairman of Sungai Buloh Settlement

Council.

Mr. Tan thanked STM Lottery for the continued support given all these years as the festive
contribution has indeed meant a lot to the less fortunate.
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